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When observers first saw this behavior among crocodiles they thought it was 
cannibalism.  But it was tender, loving, care: a mother alligator gently carrying 
its young in its mouth, bearing them from the nest safely to the waters.  The 
"gentle jaws" behavior of the mother alligator toward her young is common to 
all crocodilians.  A mother will use her massive jaws as a cradle for her 
hatchlings to escort them from danger. 

Yet what fool would make the mistake of interpreting this gentleness and 
tenderness as weakness?   In fact, the bite of crocodiles and alligators is the 
strongest of any creature on earth.  Its "bite force" is more than 5,000 pounds 
per square inch (PSI).

Compare this with the bite of a Rottweiler - 335 psi, a great white shark -400 
psi, or a hyena - up to 1000 psi.  Add to this the crocodile's dagger teeth, size 
(up to 20 feet long and over 2,500 pounds), and ferocity (they are ranked as 
the 5th most dangerous animal in the world).  To miscalculate the crocodilians 
gentleness as weakness would be deadly.
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But don't we sometimes treat the kindness and gentleness of God as weakness?  When God forgives and 
loves us unconditionally, do we read it as a license to push the limits and see how far we can go?  But 
tenderness, kindness, and forgiveness are not signs of weakness and should not be treated with contempt.  

Look at what the Scripture says: "Do you show contempt for the riches of His kindness, tolerance, and 
patience, not realizing that God's kindness leads you toward repentance?" (Romans 2:4)  Don't offend the 
love that shields you from evil or spurn the God who holds your life and breath in his hand.  

PRAYER:  Dear Lord, open my eyes to the wonders of Your love and remind me of Your mercies that are new 
every morning.  Help me, O God, to live a life worthy of Your love.  In Jesus holy Name, Amen.

(From The Sustainer’s Faith)

Support the Chaplaincy with Payroll Deductions

Are you a Spokane County employee? Did you know you can support the 
chaplaincy and our mission? Learn more and sign-up online:

https://scsochaplains.org/payroll-deduction/



Talk to a Chaplain
Whether you’re an officer, county employee, 
community member, or just need someone to 
talk to, our chaplain team is here for you.

- 24x7 Support Spiritual 
- Guidance & Referrals
- Pastoral Counseling 
- Conversation 
- Crisis Intervention 
- Weddings & Funerals
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Previous Month’s
Action Report

17
Callouts

1,080
Volunteer Hours

4
Ride-Alongs

12
Chaplains

1st Responder Mental Health & Wellness Conference
The 1st Responder Mental Health & Wellness Conference held in 
Coeur d'Alene, Idaho on February 27-28, 2025, was attended by three 
Spokane County Sheriff Chaplains and a Chaplain Support Staff along 
with service dog, Hank. Approximately 300 participants including 
attendees, speakers, and vendors providing information on services 
available. Multifaceted training was provided for 15t Responders, 
Police, Fire, EMS, Dispatchers, Military/Veterans, Corrections, 
Coroners, spouses, professional staff and others working in the Public 
Safety field.

Thank you to our outstanding 
deputies who support us through 
the payroll deduction program.
 
You are making a difference 
through your support.

Real-Time Crime Center Tour
The Spokane County Sheriff Chaplaincy toured the Real Time 
Crime Center last week as part of the monthly training meeting. 
We appreciated the opportunity to learn about the tools available 
to the department at the Crime Center.  The dedicated, 
experienced staff at the Center can access information quickly to 
assist deputies in the field and relate needed information.  The 
result is greater safety for community members and law 
enforcement alike.  Thank you to the staff for providing this 
educational session to the Chaplaincy!!
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